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Road Safety Strategy and Action Plan
Moira Shire is facing a serious road accident problem, with 23 recorded road deaths 

in 2023. Moira Shire Council, with funding support from the Transport Accident 

Commission are developing a Road Safety Strategy and Action Plan to help make our 

roads safer. 

We’re looking for community, visitors and all road users to complete a questionnaire 

and share their experiences and concerns regarding road safety to help Council create 

a comprehensive and actionable road map to improve our roads. 

The questionnaire is available online, at the Moira Matters website until Friday 6 

September 2024. 

If you are in need of assistance with the online form, call or visit our Customer Service 

Centres and speak to the Projects Delivery Team.

Festive Funding - 
Apply Now 
Community organisations are encouraged 

to apply for the Moira Festive Fund grant, 

offering up to $1,000 for small towns and 

$2,000 for main towns to decorate or host 

festive events.

An additional $1,000 is also available to 

celebrate a culturally significant day.

Only one application will be awarded per 

town.

What can be funded?

•	 Purchase and installation of 

decorations

•	 Signage banners, and flags

•	 Hire of equipment

•	 Purchase of goods and services to hold 

an event

•	 Entertainment, including music and 

lighting

•	 Promotions

Visit our website for more information and 

to apply.

Funding closes Saturday 31 August.

Seniors Festival Diversity Grants
The Victorian Seniors Festival is back this October, bringing exciting events across the 

state to celebrate our seniors!

This year, the focus is on making the festival even more inclusive and welcoming for 

everyone. 

Moira Shire Council’s  Seniors Festival Diversity Grants are now available to help 

community groups, organisations, and businesses host events.

Eligible applicants can receive up to $1,000 to host activities like concerts, dances, 

workshops, and more during October 2024.

The total funding available is limited. The round will be closed once the funding 

allocation has been exhausted.

Visit our website to learn more and to apply.


